
Hi everyone!  
 
I want to let you know that the club is sponsoring the Evolution High Performance Driving 
School again this year on May 17th and 18th, at Sanderson Field in Shelton, Washington.  
 
As in past years, we will give priority registration to EESCC members before opening it for 
previous years’ participants, and finally, to the general public. 
 
If you are unfamiliar with the program, please go to the Evolution High Performance Driving 
School website and read all about it. This program is taught all across the country by high 
quality, experienced competitive autocross drivers, ensuring that you come away from the 
school with skills that will move you ahead in the sport, regardless of your current level of 
experience.  
 
For those who have taken the school before, as well as those attending for the first time, 
lessons are tailored to you, meeting you where you are, challenging and supporting you as you 
improve your skills. It is an intense, but fun weekend.  
 
We'll be sending out the interest survey soon, and I encourage you to respond as soon as 
possible, so we know how many other participants we will be able to accommodate…  
 
Due to the size of the venue, the school is limited to 24 participants per day. We have always 
filled it, so it's best to enter as early as possible. 
 
Please contact me if you have questions.  
 
 
Paula 
541-228-2678  
pjloftin59@gmail.com  
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